
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/19/2017 9:03:06 PM
Subject: Re: Op ed

Attachments: Brother, I Can't Spare a Dime.docx

That is the version that I sent to them. I will get in touch with the rest of the news outlets tomorrow. 
Per your text, I will get that up on social media first thing in the morning. 
 

On Sun, Mar 19, 2017 at 8:51 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Just make sure this is the one you sent to the P&C


From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 1:47 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll; Hayden Grooms
 
Subject: Op ed 
 
This will be in The State on Monday. Just FYI
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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